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Dear Lorna Coldicott, 
 
 
WARWICK DISTRICT COUNCIL STATEMENT OF COMMUNITY 
INVOLVEMENT EXAMINATION – INSPECTOR’S REPORT 
 
 
I am pleased to enclose two copies the draft report prepared by Keith Holland 
BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI ARICS following the written representations examination to 
consider the soundness of the Warwick District Council Statement of Community 
Involvement.  
 
On behalf of the Inspector I would like to thank your Authority for its assistance.  I 
feel sure that this has helped the Inspector minimise the time taken to produce this 
report that in turn has made an effective contribution towards achieving the 
Inspectorate's objective of expediting its part of the overall Plan-preparation 
process. 
 
Your Authority should now carry out a factual check of the draft report. Local 
Planning Authorities may request an amended report within 10 working days from 
the date of receipt of the Inspector’s draft report, although such amendments must 
be confined to matters of clarification, or omissions, which need to be resolved. The 
final report, with amendments from the draft where necessary, will be issued to you 
without additional charge to the LPA, within 20 working days of the Inspector being 
asked to consider any amendments. If you do not require clarification, would you 
please inform the Planning Inspectorate by the end of the 10 day period that you 
are prepared to accept the draft report as the final version. 
 
The report will be binding upon the Local Planning Authority and will give specific 
recommendations as to how the Statement of Community Involvement must be 
changed. I would be grateful if you could notify the Inspectorate beforehand of the 

 



date on which the Inspector's final report is to be published. I also welcome, in due 
course, 2 copies of the adopted Statement of Community Involvement. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Albert Tyson 
Local Developments Framework Team 
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